Mr. Ian Jackson
1555 Brickell Avenue
Miami, Florida 33131
November 7, 2010
Mr. Joseph Langdon
201 East Wisconsin Avenue
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202
Dear Mr. Langdon,
I have been your tenant at the above address for ten years and I am writing you this letter to express my warmest appreciation to you as my landlord.  My ten years in town were enjoyable and comfortable as your apartment provided for me a home away from home.  The apartment is very cozy and spacious, and the utilities never failed me, including the heater and fireplace which kept me warm during winter.  Thank you, too for the conversations we have had about numerous topics in life.
It is sad for me to have to leave your apartment but my new job requires me to move to another town.  I hope you will be able to serve more tenants well.  I am sure many will feel the same way.
Wishing you all the best,
Mr. Ian Jackson

